Courtesy visit by Ms. Sheila Roseau, Representative of UNFPA Namibia (15
August 2022)

On 16 August 2022, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy visit paid by Ms.
Sheila Roseau, Representative of UNFPA Namibia, who will conclude her tenure at
the end of August.

Ambassador Nishimaki and Ms. Roseau confirmed that Japan and UNFPA would further
promote their cooperation in Namibia after Ms. Roseau’ s departure. On the occasion
of this courtesy visit, Ms. Roseau also introduced Ms. HANDA Ayaka, who works as
a Japanese UN volunteer at UNFPA Namibia since July this year for a period of
around 10 months.



